
 

 

 

 

Thank you for donating food for our Harvest collection for Ealing Foodbank. We 

enjoyed special assemblies from Bri, a volunteer from the Food bank, who taught 

us about the power of sharing. 

 

Thank you to our whole West Acton community of staff, children, parents and governors who 

have worked so hard this term. It is been a busy time with lots of progress, great learning and 

fun had by all. 

In  this newsletter, you will find lots of activities which you could do this half term, some books 

reviews, an update on RE and PSHE and much more.  

Teachers were delighted to see so many of you at parents’ meetings this week and share how 

your child has settled and is working. Thank you to all who joined the meetings. 

I wish you all a safe and happy half term – please do follow COVID-19 guidance and procedures 

during this week too.                                                                                        Miss Kondo 

 



Book Reviews by Miss Kondo 

 

LAST STOP ON MARKET STREET - CJ begins his weekly bus journey 
around the city with disappointment and dissatisfaction, wondering why 
he and his family can't drive a car like his friends. Through energy and 
encouragement, CJ's nana helps him see the beauty and fun in their 
routine. The key is the way Nana looks at the world and sees the beauty 
and humanity in it. Children understand by the end there are different 
forms of richness. This beautifully illustrated, emotive picture book 
explores urban life with honesty, interest and gratitude – it shares a 
fantastic message for all our children. 

 

IT’S A NO - MONEY DAY - Mum works really hard, but today there is no 
money left and no food in the cupboards. Forced to visit the local 
foodbank, Mum feels ashamed that they have to rely on the kindness of 
others, but her young daughter can still see all the good in her day like 
reading and drawing, and even the foodbank.  Maybe one day things will 
be different but for now together they brighten up even the darkest of 
days.  A moving insight into the sad rise and necessity of foodbanks from 
the perspective of society's most vulnerable, and an essential book to 
help develop empathy. 
 

 



Eco –School meeting 
 

Our newly elected Eco Committee were hard at work today analysing our 

Environmental Review. They have decided on three actions to focus on 

this year to make West Acton school more sustainable. 

 

 

  

 

In Autumn 2021 

the clocks will 

go back on 31 

October at 

2am. 



Sporting Staff  - Well done Miss Murhy and Mrs Harvey 

 

Miss Murphy’s team won  their big match on Saturday! 

 

 

Did you know Mrs Harvey has run two marathon’s this term? 

Thames Path Ultra Challenge is a multi-stage race.  I chose to run the one day Ultra, which was 50 kms (the furthest I 
have ever run before!) along the Thames River from Putney Bridge to Runnymede.  I trained for this run for 6 months! 

Ealing Half Marathon was a great community event which is 21.1 kms long – it was the first road race I have been able 
to do in about 2 years so it was very exciting!  This was a distance I used to find very daunting, but now is something I 
can do often.  
“I choose to challenge myself with things that I know will be hard, but that are within my reach if I put in the time and 
commitment into it.  Distances I used to find hard are now runs I do regularly - these small steps towards a 
larger goal helps it all become more manageable and achievable!”  

 

 



 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

After half term we start school on 

Monday 1st November at 8.45 am. 
You can book half term child care with Aktiva here: 

https://mailchi.mp/aktivacamps.com/aktiva-holiday-camps-your-

childcare-this-half-term-all-sorted-13640610 

 



 

 

 

 



 


